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Dear parents and carers,  

I am very excited to tell you that your child will be in my class from September.  For those of 

you who do not know me, my name is Mr Laing, and I have worked at Hardwick Green for 

about two years. At home, I live with my wife who is also a teacher and my three children, Red 

aged 5, August aged 2 and Serge who is nearly 1. Mrs Laverick is also going to be teaching 

every morning in Year Six to support the class as we prepare for SATs.  

Mrs Gray is also in Year Six with us this year and she will be our Teaching Assistant. Our class will 

be called 6ML. 

Children will also have some time each week with Miss Dunning, our school PPA teacher and 

I.T. expert. 

                                                       
 

 

 

 

        Mr Laing                                        Mrs Laverick                        Miss Dunning  

Our classroom are the Year Five classrooms your child was in last year, therefore you do not 

have to change classroom this year! 

Mrs Laverick is joining us in Year Six after being off on maternity leave. She has a little boy 

called Henry who is 4, and a little girl called Thea who is almost 1. She has worked at Hardwick 

Green for six years and will be working with a group of children every morning, supporting 

them with Maths and English.  

Mrs Laverick, Mrs Gray and I cannot wait to welcome you and your children into Year Six in 

September!  

Kind regards and Best wishes  

Mr Laing, Mrs Laverick and Mrs Gray  


